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HOLY TRINITY 
Church of England Academy 

Brockley Avenue, South Shields, Tyne and Wear NE34 0TS  

 
20th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are writing to advise parents that there has been a confirmed case of 
Covid-19 of a pupil in year 6. 
 
We have spoken at length to Public Health England and are following their 
advice, which in this case is that we need to take no further action as the 
child has not been in school for 48 hours before the onset of symptoms.  
 
We have carried out a full risk assessment and wish to confirm that the 
health and wellbeing of all our pupils, staff and school community remains 
our priority. 
 
Please note that in this case there is no need for your child to self-isolate 
and we look forward to seeing them in school tomorrow. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

T Murphy 
 
 
Mrs T Murphy 
Headteacher 
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